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Comments: Thank you for considering recommendations for analyses that should be conducted during the NVT

Environmental Assessment as well as alternatives to assess that have been suggested by the public.

 

I fully support the analyses and alternatives recommended in Bob Goettge's and Kathy Norgard's letter to the

Forest Service.  (The letter ID is 61177- 4295 - 220.)  Please make sure that these analyses are performed and

alternatives evaluated during the NVT EA. 

 

 


